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JACK KENT COOKE

-
FOUNDATION

September 2, 2014

Dear Educator:

[ vy . .
Fam :n'ung today to request your assistance in spreading the word about the Jack Kent Cooke
0 4 1t €
uE. a}:xon College Scholarship Program, the most generous undergraduate scholarship in the country for
top high school seniors interested in attending the nation’s best colleges and universities.

The Jack Kent Cooke Foundation is the largest scholarship foundation in the country. Our mission is
to advance the education of exceptionally promising students who have financial need. Our scope is
nationwide, and we are particularly interested in bringing a greater awareness about our scholarship
program to educators who may help us identify candidates for the scholarship each year.

As part of the College Scholarship, recipients may receive up to $40,000 per year for up to four years;
pursue any area of study; take advantage of individual advising about selecting a college, navigating
financial aid, and transitioning to college to maximize the college experience; and, have the opportunity to

network with other high-achievers within the JKCF Scholar community.

The College Scholarship Program application period is due to open by September 12, 2014, and will be
open until November 4. This is the approximate application period for the scholarship every year. Up to
40 students will be selected each academic year.

Enclosed you will find a poster to display, a program fact sheet, and postcards to share with students. We
are also happy to provide you additional materials. Requests can be made at http:// info.jkcf.org/request-
materials. When on our website, please consider signing up for our e-newsletter so that you may be
updated periodically with news from the Foundation.

Finally, the Foundation will host an informational webinar for potential applicants, educators, and
parents on September 9 at 4:00 p.m. ET. We also will offer Twitter chats on October 1 from 2:00-3:00

p.m. ET, and again on October 13 from 5:00-6:00 p.m. ET. You can find us at #ask]JKCE In each venue,
participants may ask questions about the application. More information about these opportunities can be

found at www.jkcf.org.

On behalf of the Jack Kent Cooke Foundation, we are grateful for your assistance in sharing information

about this generous academic scholarship for students.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Scott-Mouzon
Program Manager for Outreach
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